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Alexander the Great in the Middle Ages
The Alexander Romance by Ps.-Callisthenes is
a historical commentary on a third century AD
Greek fictional biography of Alexander the
Great, the anonymous Historia Alexandri
Magni. The text is used as a source for the
Ancient History of Greece, Macedonia and
Egypt.

The Medieval Alexander
The Romance of Alexander and Roxana
Alexander the Great (356-333 BC) was to
capture the imagination of his contemporaries
and future generations. His image abounds in
various cultures and literatures - Eastern
and Western - and spread around the globe
through oral and literary media at an
astonishing rate during late antiquity and
the early Islamic period. The first
Iskandarnama, or 'The Book of Alexander', now
held in a private collection in Tehran, is
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the oldest prose version of the Alexander
romance in the Persian tradition. Thought to
have been written at some point between the
eleventh and fourteenth centuries by an
unknown author, the lively narrative recasts
Alexander as Iskandar, a Muslim champion - a
king and prophet, albeit flawed but heroic,
and remarkably appropriated to Islam, though
the historic Alexander lived and died some
1,000 years before the birth of the faith.
This new English translation of the understudied text is the first to be presented
unabridged and sheds fresh light onto the
shape and structure of this vital document.In
so doing it invites a reconsideration of the
transformation of a Western historical figure
- and one-time mortal enemy of Persia - into
a legendary hero adopted by Iranian
historiographic myth-making. Evangelos
Venetis, the translator, also offers a
textual analysis, providing much-needed
context and explanations on both content and
subsequent reception. This landmark
publication will be invaluable to students
and scholars of classical Persian literature,
ancient and medieval history and Middle East
studies, as well as to anyone studying the
Alexander tradition.

Elizabeth
Translated selections from an anonymous court
romance of the Alexander legend that is
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considered a masterpiece of Persian
literature and the primary source for the
Alexander stories of both the Middle East and
Europe.

Medieval Narratives of Alexander the
Great
Join New York Times bestselling author Brenda
Joyce for an epic story of undying love and
forbidden desire in the Highlands… When
Rivalry Becomes Passion With warfare blazing
through Scotland, the fate of the ComynMacDougall legacy depends on one woman.
Recently orphaned, young Margaret Comyn must
secure her clan's safety through an arranged
marriage. But when an enemy invasion puts her
at the mercy of the notorious Wolf of
Lochaber, her every loyalty—and secret
want—will be challenged. And a Kingdom Is at
Stake Legendary warrior Alexander "the Wolf"
MacDonald rides with Robert Bruce to seize
the throne of Scotland. But when he takes the
fiery Lady Margaret prisoner, she quickly
becomes far more than a valuable hostage. For
the passion between them threatens to betray
their families, their country…and their
hearts.

A Companion to Alexander Literature in
the Middle Ages
Alexander the Great of Macedon was no
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stranger to controversy in his own time.
Conqueror of the Greek states, of Egypt and
of the Persian Empire as well as many of the
principalities of the Indus Valley, he
nevertheless became revered as well as
vilified. Was he a simply a destroyer of the
ancient civilizations and religions of these
regions, or was he a hero of the Persian
dynasties and of Islam? The conflicting views
that were taken of him in the Middle East in
his own time and the centuries that followed
are still reflected in the tensions that
exist between east and west today. The story
of Alexander became the subject of legend in
the medieval west, but was perhaps even more
pervasive in the east. The Alexander Romance
was translated into Syriac in the sixth
century and may have become current in Persia
as early as the third century AD. From these
beginnings it reached into the Persian
national epic, the Shahnameh, into Jewish
traditions, and into the Quran and subsequent
Arab romance. The papers in this volume all
have the aim of deepening our understanding
of this complex development. If we can
understand better why Alexander is such an
important figure in both east and west, we
shall be a little closer to understanding
what unites two often antipathetic worlds.
This volume collects the papers delivered at
the conference of the same title held at the
University of Exeter from July 26-29 2010.
More than half the papers were by invited
speakers and were designed to provide a
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systematic view of the subject; the remainder
were selected for their ability to carry
research forward in an integrated way.

Reading the Late Byzantine Romance
Investigations into the heroic - or not behaviour of the protagonists of medieval
romance.

Alexander the Great in the Persian
Tradition
Empire of Magic offers a genesis and
genealogy for medieval romance and the King
Arthur legend through the history of Europe's
encounters with the East in crusades, travel,
missionizing, and empire formation. It also
produces definitions of "race" and "nation"
for the medieval period and posits that the
Middle Ages and medieval fantasies of race
and religion have recently returned. Drawing
on feminist and gender theory, as well as
cultural analyses of race, class, and
colonialism, this provocative book revises
our understanding of the beginnings of the
nine hundred-year-old cultural genre we call
romance, as well as the King Arthur legend.
Geraldine Heng argues that romance arose in
the twelfth century as a cultural response to
the trauma and horror of taboo acts -- in
particular the cannibalism committed by
crusaders on the bodies of Muslim enemies in
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Syria during the First Crusade. From such
encounters with the East, Heng suggests,
sprang the fantastical episodes featuring
King Arthur in Geoffrey of Monmouth's
chronicle The History of the Kings of
England, a work where history and fantasy
collide and merge, each into the other,
inventing crucial new examples and models for
romances to come. After locating the rise of
romance and Arthurian legend in the contact
zones of East and West, Heng demonstrates the
adaptability of romance and its key role in
the genesis of an English national identity.
Discussing Jews, women, children, and
sexuality in works like the romance of
Richard Lionheart, stories of the saintly
Constance, Arthurian chivralic literature,
the legend of Prester John, and travel
narratives, Heng shows how fantasy enabled
audiences to work through issues of communal
identity, race, color, class and alternative
sexualities in socially sanctioned and safe
modes of cultural discussion in which
pleasure, not anxiety, was paramount. Romance
also engaged with the threat of modernity in
the late medieval period, as economic,
social, and technological transformations
occurred and awareness grew of a vastly
enlarged world beyond Europe, one
encompassing India, China, and Africa.
Finally, Heng posits, romance locates England
and Europe within an empire of magic and
knowledge that surveys the world and makes it
intelligible -- usable -- for the future.
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Empire of Magic is expansive in scope,
spanning the eleventh to the fifteenth
centuries, and detailed in coverage,
examining various types of romance -historical, national, popular, chivalric,
family, and travel romances, among others -to see how cultural fantasy responds to
changing crises, pressures, and demands in a
number of different ways. Boldly
controversial, theoretically sophisticated,
and historically rooted, Empire of Magic is a
dramatic restaging of the role romance played
in the culture of a period and world in ways
that suggest how cultural fantasy still
functions for us today.

Brill's Companion to the Reception of
Alexander the Great
Walter of Châtillon’s Latin epic on the life
of Alexander the Great was a twelfth- and
thirteenth-century “best-seller:” scribes
produced over two hundred manuscripts. The
poem follows Alexander from his first
successes in Asia Minor, through his conquest
of Persia and India, to his progressive moral
degeneration and his poisoning by a
disaffected lieutenant. The Alexandreis
exemplifies twelfth-century discourses of
world domination and the exoticism of the
East. But at the same time it calls such
dreams of mastery into question, repeatedly
undercutting as it does Alexander’s claims to
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heroism and virtue and by extension, similar
claims by the great men of Walter’s own
generation. This extraordinarily layered and
subtle poem stands as a high-water mark of
the medieval tradition of Latin narrative
literature. Along with David Townsend’s
revised translation, this edition provides a
rich selection of historical documents,
including other writings by Walter of
Châtillon, excerpts from other medieval Latin
epics, and contemporary accounts of the
foreign and “exotic.”

Romance and Reason
Elizabeth Wydeville, Queen consort to Edward
IV, has traditionally been portrayed as a
scheming opportunist. But was she a cunning
vixen or a tragic wife and mother? As this
extraordinary biography shows, the first
queen to bear the name Elizabeth lived a
tragedy, love, and loss that no other queen
has since endured. This shocking revelation
about the survival of one woman through
vilification and adversity shows Elizabeth as
a beautiful and adored wife, distraught
mother of the two lost Princes in the Tower,
and an innocent queen slandered by
politicians.

Heroes and Anti-heroes in Medieval
Romance
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History.
The Alexandreis
The popular genre of medieval romance
explored in its physical, geographical, and
literary contexts.

The "Alexandreis" of Walter of Chatilon
The themes of magic and the supernatural in
medieval romance are here fully explored and
put into the context of thinking at the time
in this first full study of the subject.

Les Faicts Et Les Conquestes
D'Alexandre Le Grand
The corpus of Palaiologan romances consists
of about a dozen works of imaginative fiction
from the thirteenth to the fifteenth
centuries which narrate the trials and
tribulations of aristocratic young lovers.
This volume brings together leading scholars
of Byzantine literature to examine the corpus
afresh and aims to be the definitive work on
the subject, suitable for scholars and
students of all levels. It offers
interdisciplinary and transnational
approaches which demonstrate the aesthetic
and cultural value of these works in their
own right and their centrality to the
medieval and early modern Greek, European and
Page 10/26

Read Free The Medieval Romance Of Alexander
The Deeds And Conquests Of Alexander The
Great
Mediterranean literary traditions. From a
historical perspective, the volume also
emphasizes how the romances represent a
turning point in the history of Greek
letters: they are a repository of both
ancient and medieval oral poetic and
novelistic traditions and yet are often
considered the earliest works of Modern Greek
literature.

A Rose in the Storm
Drawing on decades of research on Alexander
literature from all over the world, this book
is bound to become a medievalist's best
companion. It studies Alexander romances from
the East and the West in literary form and
content.

Magic and the Supernatural in Medieval
English Romance
Explores the significance of Alexander the
Great in French medieval literature and
culture.

The Alexander Romance in Persia and the
East
In the Middle Ages, the life story of
Alexander the Great was a well-traveled tale.
Known in numerous versions, many of them
derived from the ancient Greek Alexander
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Romance, it was told and re-told throughout
Europe, India, the Middle East, and Central
Asia. The essays collected in Alexander the
Great in the Middle Ages examine these
remarkable legends not merely as stories of
conquest and discovery, but also as
representations of otherness, migration,
translation, cosmopolitanism, and diaspora.
Alongside studies of the Alexander legend in
medieval and early modern Latin, English,
French, German, and Persian, Alexander the
Great in the Middle Ages breaks new ground by
examining rarer topics such as Hebrew
Alexander romances, Coptic and Arabic
Alexander materials, and early modern Malay
versions of the Alexander legend. Brought
together in this wide-ranging collection,
these essays testify to the enduring
fascination and transcultural adaptability of
medieval stories about the extraordinary
Macedonian leader.

Medieval Romance and Material Culture
As the first study of the manuscripts and
readership of the earliest surviving romance
of Alexander the Great in England, this book
discusses each codex and its unique text
informed by current attitudes towards
Alexander and examines his reception as a
model of imperial authority or failure.

The Exploitations of Medieval Romance
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The Alexander Romance is a difficult text to
define and to assess justly. From its
earliest days it was an open text, which was
adapted into a variety of cultures with
meanings that themselves vary, and yet seem
to carry a strong undercurrent of
homogeneity: Alexander is the hero who cannot
become a god, and who encapsulates the
desires and strivings of the host cultures.
The papers assembled in this volume, which
were originally presented at a conference at
the University of Wroc?aw, Poland, in October
2015, all face the challenge of defining the
Alexander Romance. Some focus on quite
specific topics while others address more
overarching themes. They form a cohesive set
of approaches to the delicate positioning of
the text between history and literature. From
its earliest elements in Hellenistic Egypt,
to its latest reworkings in the Byzantine and
Islamic Middle East, the Alexander Romance
shows itself to be a work that steadily
engages with such questions as kingship, the
limits of human (and Greek) nature, and the
purpose of history. The Romance began as a
history, but only by becoming literature
could it achieve such a deep penetration of
east and west.

Roman de toute chevalerie
Legends of Alexander the Great
Page 13/26

Read Free The Medieval Romance Of Alexander
The Deeds And Conquests Of Alexander The
Great
An investigation into the depiction and
reception of the figure of Alexander in the
literatures of medieval Europe.

Studies in the Alexander Romance
Explores the significance of Alexander the
Great in French medieval literature and
culture.

Illustrated Medieval Alexander-books in
French Verse
Studies of how the physical manifests itself
in medieval romance - and medieval romances
as objects themselves.

A Perceforest Reader
Nigel Bryant's is the first translation of an
example of the many medieval romances about
Alexander, as popular in their day as those
about Arthur.

The Alexander Romance by
Ps.-Callisthenes
This story of love and adventure follows the
career of Alexander the Great. The romance
was suggested by studies of the times of
Philip of Macedon and Alexander, and it was
because of the interest it excited, and not a
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desire to write an historical romance, that
they had their origin. The novel is followed
by a chapter giving an historical account of
the life and deeds of the heroic prince
during the period covered by the love story.
The romantic love of Alexander for Roxana has
interested mankind for two thousand years,
and will continue to interest it as long as
the world lasts. Scarcely less interesting
are the picturesque events connected with the
tragic lives of Darius, the Persian king, and
his beautiful Queen, Statira, of which this
story has much to say. The romance deals with
the lives of many exalted men and women, not
because they are exalted or of historical
interest, but that they form a part of the
love story. The romantic nature of
Alexander's life and conquests makes his
history in itself as interesting as the most
absorbing novel.

The Alexander Romance
Alexander the Great (356-333 BC) was
transformed into a legend by all those he
met, leaving an enduring tradition of
romances across the world. Aside from its
penetration into every language of medieval
Europe, the Alexander romance arguably had
its greatest impact in the Persian
language.Haila Manteghi here offers a
complete survey of that deep tradition,
ranging from analysis of classical Persian
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poetry to popular romances and medieval
Arabic historiography. She explores how the
Greek work first entered the Persian literary
tradition and traces the development of its
influence, before revealing the remarkable
way in which Alexander became as central to
the Persian tradition as any other hero or
king. And, importantly, by focusing on the
often-overlooked early medieval Persian
period, she also demonstrates that a positive
view of Alexander developed in Arabic and
Persian literature before the Islamic era.
Drawing on an impressive range of sources in
various languages - including Persian, Arabic
and Greek - Manteghi provides a profound new
contribution to the study of the Alexander
romances.Beautifully written and with vibrant
literary motifs, this book is important
reading for all those with an interest in
Alexander, classical and medieval Persian
history, the early Islamic world and
classical reception studies.

Medievalism
Darius III ruled over the Persian Empire and
was the most powerful king of his time, yet
he remains obscure. In the first book devoted
to the historical memory of Darius III,
Pierre Briant describes a man depicted in
ancient sources as a decadent Oriental who
lacked Western masculine virtues and was in
every way the opposite of Alexander the
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Medieval French Alexander, The
The reader is presented here with a study of
the text of a Hebrew manuscript which is a
medieval version of the Alexander Romance or
the legendary history of Alexander the Great.
The Hebrew text in this unique manuscript,
known as MS London, is a translation of the
Historia de Preliis Alexandri Magni, a
widespread Latin version on the Alexander
Romance. The Latin text was very useful for
establishing an almost complete text of the
London version and for identifying names and
terms. A comparison of our text with other
Hebrew sources on Alexander was of similar
help in establishing a correct reading. The
introduction which precedes the text and the
English translation offers a survey of
research into the history and development of
Alexander traditions in Greek, Latin and
Hebrew literature as well as a detailed
analysis of the present text concerning its
language, style and themes. This study is
concluded by selective notes to the text and
indices on personal and geographical names
and foreign terms with their Latin
equivalents.

Alexander the Great
Mystery surrounds the parentage of Alexander,
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the prince born to Queen Olympias. Is his
father Philip, King of Macedonia, or
Nectanebo, the mysterious sorcerer who
seduced the queen by trickery? One thing is
certain: the boy is destined to conquer the
known world. He grows up to fulfil this
prophecy, building a mighty empire that spans
from Greece and Italy to Africa and Asia.
Begun soon after the real Alexander's death
and expanded in the centuries that followed,
The Greek Alexander Myth depicts the life and
adventures of one of history's greatest
heroes - taming the horse Bucephalus, meeting
the Amazons and his quest to defeat the King
of Persia. Including such elements of fantasy
as Alexander's ascent to heaven borne by
eagles, this literary masterpiece brilliantly
evokes a lost age of heroism.

Darius in the Shadow of Alexander
Written sometime in the 1170s, Walter of
Chatillon's Latin epic on the life of
Alexander the Great loomed as large on
literary horizons as the works on Jean de
Meun, Dante, or Boccaccio. Within a few
decades of its composition, the poem had
become a standard text of the literary
curriculum. Virtually all authors of the
thirteenth through fifteenth centuries knew
the poem. And an extraordinary two hundred
surviving manuscripts, elaborately annotated,
attest both to the popularity of the
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Alexandreis and to the care with which it was
read by its medieval audience.

Iskandarnamah
Medieval Greek and Latin texts recounting
Alexander the Great's adventures in the East

Illuminating the Roman D'Alexandre
Brill’s Companion to the Reception of
Alexander the Great has something for
everyone who is interested in the life and
afterlife of Alexander III of Macedon, the
Great.

The Greek Alexander Romance
Perceforest is one of the largest and
certainly the most extraordinary of the late
Arthurian romances, and is almost completely
unknown except to a handful of scholars. But
it is a work of exceptional richness and
importance, and has been justly described as
"an encyclopaedia of 14th-century chivalry"
and "a mine of folkloric motifs". Its
contents are drawn not only from earlier
Arthurian material, but also from romances
about Alexander the Great, from Roman
histories and from medieval travel writing not to mention oral tradition, including as
it does the first and unexpurgated version of
the story of the Sleeping Beauty. Out of
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this, the author creates a remarkable
prehistory of King Arthur's Britain,
describing how Alexander the Great gives the
island to Perceforest, who has to purge the
island of magic-wielding knights descended
from Darnant the Enchanter, despite their
supernatural powers. Perceforest then founds
the knightly order of the "Franc Palais", an
ideal of chivalric civilisation which
prefigures the Round Table of Arthur and
indeed that of Edward III; but that
civilisation is, as the author shows, all too
fragile. The action all takes place in a
pagan world of many gods, but the temple of
the Sovereign God, discovered by Perceforest,
prefigures the Christian world and the coming
of the Grail and Arthur. Nigel Bryant has
recently adapted this immense romance into
English; even in his version, which gives a
complete account of the whole work but links
extensive sections of full translation with
compressed accounts of other passages, it
runs to nearly half a million words. A
Perceforest Reader is an ideal introduction
to the remarkable world portrayed in this
late flowering of the Arthurian imagination.

Medieval Romance, Medieval Contexts
Survey of one of the most important surviving
medieval manuscripts reveals much of its
contemporary cultural, literary and social
milieu.
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Empire of Magic
Now reissued in an updated paperback edition,
this groundbreaking account of the Medieval
Revival movement examines the ways in which
the style of the medieval period was reestablished in post-Enlightenment
England—from Walpole and Scott, Pugin,
Ruskin, and Tennyson to Pound, Tolkien, and
Rowling. “Medievalism . . . takes a panoramic
view of the ‘recovery’ of the Medieval in
English literature, visual arts and culture.
. . . Ambitious, sweeping, sometimes
idiosyncratic, but always
interesting.”—Rosemary Ashton, Times Literary
Supplement “Deeply researched and stylishly
written, Medievalism is an unalloyed delight
that will instruct and amuse a wide
readership.”—Edward Short, Books & Culture

A Dictionary of Medieval Romance and
Romance Writers
The Alexander Romance, a fabulous pseudohistory of the life of Alexander the Great
compiled in late Antiquity, was one of the
most popular secular texts in Europe during
the Middle Ages. Its subsequent influence on
the development of French and German
literature has been significant. Professor
Ross was a leading authority on the history
and transmission of the Latin and French
versions of the Romance, and his work has
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done much to clarify the spread of the
Alexander legend in medieval European
literature. This volume brings together all
of David Ross's papers on the Alexander
Romance, dealing separately with the Latin
versions and their French and German
reworkings. These include the first
publication of a number of original texts in
Latin and in German. There is also a valuable
section on the development of the
accompanying picture-cycle to the Romance,
which derives from late-antique sources.

The Persian Alexander
Published posthumously, Cary's study on the
perception of Alexander the Great in the
Middle Ages, was edited by D. J. A. Ross.

Medieval French Alexander, The
Within a century of the Arab Muslim conquest
of vast territories in the Middle East and
North Africa, Islam became the inheritor of
the intellectual legacy of classical
antiquity. In an epochal cultural
transformation between the eighth and tenth
centuries CE, most of what survived in
classical Greek literature and thought was
translated from Greek into Arabic. This
translation movement, sponsored by the ruling
Abbasid dynasty, swiftly blossomed into the
creative expansion and reimagining of
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classical ideas that were now integral parts
of the Islamic tradition. Romance and Reason,
the lavishly illustrated catalogue
accompanying the exhibition of the same name
at New York University’s Institute for the
Study of the Ancient World, explores the
breadth and depth of Islamic engagement with
ancient Greek thought. Drawing on manuscripts
and artifacts from the collections of the
National Library of Israel and prominent
American institutions, the catalogue’s essays
focus on the portrayal of Alexander the Great
as ideal ruler, mystic, lover, and
philosopher in Persian poetry and art, and
how Islamic medicine, philosophy, and science
contended with and developed the classical
tradition. Contributors include Roberta
Casagrande-Kim, Leigh Chipman, Steven Harvey,
Y. Tzvi Langermann, Rachel Milstein, Julia
Rubanovich, Samuel Thrope, and Raquel Ukeles.
Exhibition Dates: February 14, 2018–May 13,
2018

The Medieval Alexander Legend and
Romance Epic
Important and wide-ranging studies of the
ideological exploitations performed by and
upon the medieval romance.

A Hebrew Alexander Romance According to
MS London, Jews' College No. 145
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The core of this book on the French verse
Alexander in France and Italy was written by
eminent Alexander specialist David J.A. Ross,
who left an incomplete typescript at his
death. The baton was taken up by an
international team of specialists in medieval
literature and art history, Maud Perez-Simon,
author of Les manuscrits du Roman d'Alexandre
en prose, and Alison Stones, author of
Manuscripts Illuminated in France: Gothic
Manuscripts 1260-1320. In its emphasis on
illustration, this book complements the
volumes of the Alexander Redivivus series and
offers new perspectives on the reception of
one of the most popular medieval heros of
history and legend. It forms a sequel to
Ross's collected essays and his Illustrated
Medieval Alexander-Books in Germany and the
Netherlands, to the work of the editors in
the field of medieval manuscripts, and to
vol. 1 in the Manuscripta Illuminata series,
on the illustrations of Valerius Maximus in
French.
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